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Greetings Memorial Families, 

 

We made it! Thank you for a Great year. I have had an amazing 6 

years at Memorial and this is truly an amazing community. Mr. 

Brian Patton will begin as Principal of Memorial in September. 

Mr.Z will continue as Vice-Principal. 

 

Class Placements:  Information about students’ class placements 

will be shared the week before school begins starting on August 

28, 2023 via the Parent Portal. Families may also call the school 

during this week for information. 

Report Cards: Report cards were sent home on Monday June 

27th. Please connect with the school if your child did not receive 

their report card. 

First day of School Procedures: On Wednesday September 6th 

all students (Grade 1-8) will arrive and head to the back 

playground. Teachers will be outside to greet students to and 

support any students in finding their line. A reminder that 

parents/guardians/caregivers can access their Parent Portal 

account to find out who their child’s teacher is. Accounts will be 

updated in August. Please call the school (last week of August) if 

you have any difficulty. All senior Kindergarten students will 

meet in the pen. 

 

School Council:  School Council will be holding their first 

meeting of the year in September to elect and vote in a new 

council. Please look for information in early September. 

 

Thank you again for your support and parternship in your 

child’s education. Have a great summer. 
 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Ziric 

 

School Starts at 8:45AM.  

Please be on time. 

 

 

 

Staying Connected… 

Subscribe to the Website: 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/memorial 
 

Drop Off and Pick Up 

Supervision on the playground begins at 

8:30 am. There is NO supervision prior 

to that time so we ask that students not 

arrive prior to 8:30 am.  

Supervision at the end of the day will 

end at 3:20.  

A reminder that courtesy 

transportation will not be 

approved until at least September 

30th. Forms are available in the 

office.  

Please do not bring dogs on the 

property. 
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